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REPORT FOR INFORMATION 

 

Appointment of Members to the Toronto Film, 
Television and Digital Media Board - Waiver of 
Residency Requirement 
 
Date:  June 3, 2019 
To:  Civic Appointments Committee 
From:  City Clerk 
Wards:  All 
 
 

SUMMARY 
 
The purpose of this report is to provide updated information on the residency of one of 
the individuals being recommended for appointment to the Toronto Film, Television and 
Digital Media Board. 
 
 

FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
There are no financial implications arising from this report. 
 
 

COMMENTS 
 
In the current report (May 28, 2019) from the General Manager, Economic Development 
and Culture, it is recommended that the residency be waived for one of the 
recommended candidates.  On June 3, 2019, the City Clerk's Office was notified that 
the individual has a new address in the City of Toronto.  As a result, the 
recommendation to waive the residency requirement is no longer required. 
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CONTACT 
 
Aretha Phillip, Manager, Public Appointments, City Clerk's Office, 416-392-8152, 
Aretha.Phillip@toronto.ca  
 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk 

mailto:Aretha.Phillip@toronto.ca

